SN e, Republic of the Philippines
{ o DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION D@RNED
f‘% e Region XI
e Division of Digos City
Office of the Schools Division Telefux: (082) 553 — 8396, 553-8376
Superintendent 1551
February 16, 2016
Division Memorandum

No. 092 52016

CONFERENCE OF SCHOOL OL TRAP COORDINATORS

To:  Gina C. Villa, Teacher, Arcaflor Manapao ES
Megan C. Lapida, Teacher, DICNHS Igpit HS Annex
Marcelina S. Alfafara, Teacher, Igpit ES
Elsie J. Demaulo, Teacher, Aplaya ES

Thru: The School Principals

1. In relevance to the implementation of the project entitled “Sustained Nationwide Dengue
Vector Surveillance” the DOST Region XI will be distributing tarpaulins and will hold a short
conference with the School OL Trap Coordinators on March 1, 2016 at 9:00 in the morning at
the Division Office. In this connection, you are hereby advised to attend the said conference.

2. For your information, guidance and compliance.

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge
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For and in the absence of the

icer-in-Charge

Chief- SGOD
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Republic of the Philippines
Degfj’;\cRTMENT OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

REGIONAL OFFICE NO. Xi

Cert. No. CIP j$069/08/0

February 9, 2016
DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO Vi

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent - 07 1l
Officer in Charge I

2jat
Dear Superintendent Silva:
Greetings!
In relevance to the implementation of the project entitled “Sustained Nationwide Dengue Vector
Surveillance” we will be di_strib‘uting tarpaulins and will be giving out honoraria for the concerned

school coordinators on “\oc=~ V), ZEV W davat the division office. We will be providing you
the list of schools and their respective coordinators.

We are requesting your good office to inform the school coordinators of the said agenda and we
are hoping for your full cooperation on this matter.

Also, as part of our aim to include the private schools to the project, we would like to seek your
assistance in informing Seventh Day Adventist San Jose in Digos City to participate in the
Rroject. We will be having an orientation to their science club members on the said date by
_2vn . We would also be providing OL trap kits to the school.

Should you have queries, kindly contact Ms. Ruby Felicia M. Manongdo or Mr. Nific Don Carlo
L. Carrillo thru mobile numbers: 09173061478/09214524024 and email addresses:
ruby_manongdo@yahoo.com/carrillo_don@yahoo.com.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

DR. ANTHONY ¢. SALES, CESO IlI
Regional/Direct



